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Nueces Bay Blvd. & Poth Lane Waterline
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Project Location
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Project Scope

A brief summary of proposed improvements is as follows:

• Extend the limits of waterline replacement for the existing 16-inch waterline with 
new C900 PV waterline. The waterline will be extended approximately 1800 LF 
along Buddy Lawrence Drive from Poth Lane. 

• Replace approximately 750 LF of existing 8” CIP waterline along Poth Lane with a 
new 8” C900 PVC waterline. 



4

Project Vicinity
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Project Schedule

Projected Schedule reflects City Council award in March 2022 
with anticipated construction completion by July 2023.
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Bid/Award

2022 - 2023
November - July

Construction

Mar - July

Design

2022


